Development Office

The Mount Sinai Hospital

Mount Sinai School of Medicine
One Gustave L. Levy Place, Box 1049
New York, NY 10029-6574

Tel: (212) 659-8500

Fax: (212) 987-1763

February 22, 2007

Mrs. Sharon Weintraub Dashow
Treasurer

The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc.
50 Court Street, Suite 702
Brooklyn, NY 11201-4859

Dear Mrs. Dashow:

Thank you for the gift of $967.50 from The Eugene Zitwer Foundation to The
Mount Sinai Medical Center. This gift has been allocated to the Child Life Program
for the purchase of twenty-five Pre-Op dolls and thirty-five DVDs, as requested in
Diane Rode’s proposal dated November 22, 2006.

Mount Sinai was established in 1852 in the tradition of scholarship and charity.
Today, we continue to build upon that legacy with the support of compassionate
donors like you. Gifts such as this enable us to advance the art and science of
medicine through research and clinical excellence. Again, thank you for your support.

In accordance with Internal Revenue Service requirements, we confirm that no
goods or services were provided in exchange for this 2006 contribution.

“Bobbi Mark
Vice President for Development

BM:cr
cc: Frederick J. Suchy, M.D.
Diane Rode



